

Neah-Kah-Nie School District No. 56

NEHALEM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

36300 Eighth Street • PO Box 190 • Nehalem, OR 97131-0190

(503) 355-3650 • Toll free 1(888)218-2455 • Fax: (503) 368-7721

Seagull Spirit!

Kristi Woika, Principal Heaven Hartford, Family Resource Coordinator

January 24, 2023

Judy and Chung Lee,

Thank you so much for continuing to support Nehalem Elementary School's Backpack Program! The two cases of Top Ramen you donate each week really helps to fill up the food bags.

The Family Resource Center provides weekly food bags to help supplement breakfast and lunch during non-school days. We currently have 60 children receiving these bags every Friday.

The Family Resource Center assists families in many different ways. We also supply health/hygiene products, backpacks/lunch boxes, clothes, shoes, coats/hats/mittens, emergency utility assistance, extra swimsuits, and connections to county services. The Family Resource Center is funded solely by donations so every contribution is essential to our success.

Thank you again and we hope you have a wonderful new year!

Warm Regards,

Heaven Hartford Nehalem Elementary School Family Resource Coordinator